
Weldon T. Burton CPA 
2 South 56th Place, Suite 201-E  Ridgefield, WA. 98642 

Office 360-727-3643  Fax: 360-727-7637  Email weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com 

August 16, 2022 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
PO Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504 

Re: Basin Disposal of WA., LLC dba Basin Disposal of Walla Walla. - G-165 – 
Fuel Surcharge Filing 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Enclosed, please find the Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 2 for Basin Disposal of WA., LLC dba 
Basin Disposal of Walla Walla. - G-165. 

I respectfully request Commission approval to amend filed Tariff Number 14 on Less Than 
Statutory Notice to include a Special Surcharge Tariff Supplement to recover the rising fuel cost. 
Proposed changes are to add a Special Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 2 in the amount of 
1.24%.  

If the Fuel Surcharge Supplement Number 2 is approved on Less Than Statutory Notice by the 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission, the 1.24% fuel surcharge will become 
effective on September 1, 2022. The customers will receive notification of the 1.24% fuel surcharge 
on the billing reflecting the change.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (360) 727-3643 or via email at 
weldon@weldontburtoncpa.com.  

If there are questions, don't hesitate to contact me. 

Yours truly, 

Weldon Burton 

Weldon T. Burton

cc: Darrick Dietrich 
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